
 

Cellular Phones and Electronic Devices 

 
Cell phones are not to be visible on our campus 9:00am – 4:00 pm unless 
designated by a staff member. If a cell phone is visible or heard it will be 
confiscated and must be picked up, and signed for, by the parent or guardian.  
 
If it is necessary for you to get an important message to your child during the school 
day, you may contact our office at 480-883-4600, and our staff will relay the message to 
your student. If your student needs to contact you for any reason, they may use the 
student phone located in the front office.  
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation! 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
Electronic Devices (ARS 13-3019) 
Cellular telephones can be disruptive in an educational environment. We realize that 
many parents are choosing to have their child carry a cellular telephone as a way of 
before and/or after school communication and for safety purposes. If you, as a parent 
or guardian, have decided that it is necessary for your child to carry a cell phone, we 
ask that you and your child be aware of the following:  
 
Chandler School District (CUSD) states that the District does not assume responsibility 
for the loss of, or damage to, personal property. If your child has a cell phone or 
electronic device on campus or on the bus and it is damaged or stolen, we will not be 
able to utilize administrative time to investigate the incident, nor will the District be 
able to take any financial responsibility for the cell phone or cell phone charges.  
 
Laser pointers, cameras, PDA’s, camera phones, camcorders, and other electronic 
devices are banned at all CUSD junior high schools. Evidence of possession or use of 
these devices will result in confiscation, required parental pick-up, and possible 
disciplinary and/or legal action.  
 
CUSD allows students to “bring your own technology” (BYOT) to support academic 
learning only and as permitted per teacher.  Please contact your child’s teachers to 
determine if the technology is permitted within the classroom.   
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